Hello Everyone,
     First, we would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and happy New Year!
Here are a few updates on the status of EWMA. As a district we are closing in on 200 members! Of the 10 chapters, 8 have chosen to continue, 1 chapter is closing, and the last one I am waiting to hear from. It has been a challenging year, but we are thrilled with all of you who have made the transition to EWMA with us!
     We will be keeping a district web site. Ila is in the process of rebuilding it as we have a new website name. Please get your calendar of chapter events sent over to her asap. 
Here is her new email address- districtwebeditorwi@gmail.com, and the new website is
ewma-wi.org. 
    There are a few upcoming events that we want to make sure you all know about and the first one is our official EWMA kick-off party. It is January 21st at the Cambria, WI fire department at 702 Elizabeth St. It’s going to be a day a fun and fellowship. We are having a Nacho and Taco bar for lunch. Stayed tuned for more details on that. The hours will be from 10:00 AM until 4:00 PM. Lunch will be served at noon. There will be fun and games, including a “friendly” bean bag baseball tournament!
     In May we have the annual “Dust-off” weekend starting on Thursday evening the 18th thru Sunday morning the 21st. We will be at the Wilderness Campground located just south of Montello off Hwy 23. If you haven’t made your reservations yet, we want to encourage you to do so soon. Tell them you are with the Gebhard’s in section “A”. They do also have rental cabins and cottages for those who may not have a camper. This is military appreciation weekend, so special rates apply for Veterans or Active Duty.
    Then in June is the District Rally from Thursday evening, June 8th thru Sunday morning the 11th. We will be in Reedsburg again this year at the Voyageur Inn. They have special rates for our EWMA room block, of $99 + Tax. We are planning on several ride options each day along with a ton of other fun! The theme for the weekend is “Roaring 20’s” and will feature a Roaring 20’s Murder Mystery Dinner on Saturday night – guaranteed to be a exciting night.  
    A little further out there in the year is the first annual EWMA Region “E” ride-in scheduled for August 17th-19th in La Crosse, WI. More details to follow.
    Also in August is the 3rd annual MIWIND Mary Adams memorial ride-in scheduled for the following weekend in Bagley, WI. It starts on the 24th and goes through Saturday evening the 26th. Watch next months newsletter for information on the camping and getting your spot reserved in the block that will be set up for that.
     On a final note, it is with much emotion that we close the final days of GWRRA. We know some of you will not be continuing in EWMA with us, but we want you to know how much your friendship and support has meant to us. We hope to see you again,  and often, in the future!
Sincerely
Bruce & Tina Gebhard
WI GWRRA and EWMA District Directors    
